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One of the nicest enhancements to my personal life has been the do not call regulations.  It was so frustrating to have
my private time interupted or time with friends and family shortened because of irritating marketing calls.  So, yes,
please shorten the time of list review to 1 month.  FYI I am a licensed real estate agent and would never dream of
drumming up business by intruding on someone's personal life.  I'd also support prohibiting non-profit organizations
from cold-calling too (and I head a non-profit organization - we fundraise just fine without intrusive calling).

Thanks to all of the individuals at the FTC for making the do not call environment at reality
Kris
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